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  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
 1401 EAST BROAD STREET

 RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23219-2000
       Charles A. Kilpatrick, P.E.                                                                                                                    
       Commissioner of Highways

November 4, 2016
Guru Kumar
Project Engineer - Chemical
ITW Commercial Construction
700 High Grove Blvd.
Glendale Heights, IL 60139
Re: Red Head A7+ Anchoring System

Dear Mr. Kumar,

The Virginia Department of Transportation has evaluated ITW’s Red Head A7+ Anchoring System as a chemical anchor fastening system. This product has met the requirements to be put on our approved list No. 29 for Chemical Anchors. ITW Commercial Construction’s Red Head A7+ must also meet our field requirements when used on the job site.

If I can be of further assistance, please call me at (804) 328-3135.

Sincerely,
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Keith Williams

Engineer I
VirginiaDOT.org
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